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DATE: October 25, 2011 

TO: Board Members 

FROM: David Meadows 

RE: Review of TPSD Policies GCRD Tutoring for Pay and GBEA Staff Conflict 

of Interest 

As you may recall, TPSD Policies GCRD Tutoring for Pay and GBEA Staff Conflict of 

Interest were presented for review and discussion at the regular meeting of the Board of 

Trustees on Tuesday, October 11, 2011.  Additionally, the Mississippi Educator Code of 

Ethics – Standards of Conduct was presented and compared to Policies GCRD and 

GBEA.  While these two policies touch several of the ten Standards of Conduct, Standard 

8 – Remunerative Conduct was identified as one standard that particularly related to 

Policies GCRD and GBEA. 

 

I am recommending that the Board of Trustees reaffirm TPSD Policies GCRD and 

GBEA in light of the Mississippi Educator Code of Conduct and revoke any and/or all 

exceptions to these two policies that may have been previously approved. 

 

 


